
February 11, 2025

I am strongly opposed to this resolution and find it not only a complete waste of taxpayers dollars to 
spend any time on this but also completely embarrassing for the state of North Dakota.    

Please, PLEASE, focus on things that are actually needed in this state. 

RaNae Jochim
South Bismarck resident 

Currently ashamed to be a born and raised North Dakotan


